
Surfers Against Sewage – Report to Annual Meeting with Parishioners of 

Saltash 

 

Little progress has been made this year due to the lead resident not being able to 

continue due to work commitments and Saltash Environmental Action not having a 

volunteer to take the lead on this initiative. 

Contact will be made with Surfers Against Sewerage to see if our Climate Change and 

Environmental Action Working Group can finish the last few remaining criteria to gain 

the overall plastic free award.  

End of report  

Cllr Peggs 


